
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
Friday,16th May 2025 

 
School Sports Day 

Tuesday, 17th June KS2 9.15am 
Tuesday, 17th June KS1 1.30pm 

Wednesday, 18th June EYFS 9am 
 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
 

23.5.2025 Whole school 

13.6.2025 Y1 
20.6.2025 EYFS 

 
 
 
 

Nursery Bookings 
 

At the moment our school Nursery is at full capacity with only a few extra sessions 
available towards the end of the week.  Nursery parents are advised not to book any 

extra days on the Schoolmoney App without contacting the school office first.   
This does not affect any nursery places currently in place. 

Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

A huge thank you to John Heyes who successfully completed the Excalibur 10k Trail Race 
on Sunday, in support of our Corpus Christi Playground Project.  John completed the race 
in 1 hour 8 minutes which is a fantastic achievement on a very hot day.  So far in total he 
has raised £1,555. For our Playground Project.  We will leave the donation page open for 

a few more weeks for those who haven’t managed to donate yet. 
With the overall amount of money raised, work on the playground will commence within 

the next few weeks. 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-

4?utm_term=7pWk472nr 

 
 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr


 
Y6 

Our Y6 class completed their SATs test this week.  Thank you to Mrs Perkins and Mrs 
Sharples who provided them with their SATs breakfast and to all our staff who have 

supported them leading up to and during this week. Special thanks go to our two 
Governors Mrs Melanie Lee and Mrs Denise Gibney who also came into school to support 

them. 
To celebrate the children had a SATs party on Thursday afternoon and were presented 

with their ‘leavers’ hoodies. 
Well done Y6!! 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

Football Club 

Please see details from Steve’s Football Academy which may be of interest to some of 

our younger children. 

 

 

Half Term 

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday, 23rd May for the half term holiday.  We re-open on 

Tuesday 2nd June. 

 

 



            

Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school to celebrate our children.  This can be 

for anything – washing the car, gardening, sports awards, family day out, personal 

achievement etc, we’d love to share their achievements with our school family. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

mailto:corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk

